
 

 
  

 

 

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Quorum of the Board of Directors of the Barton 
Springs/ Edwards Aquifer Conservation District will likely attend the Texas 
Alliance of Groundwater Districts, Texas Groundwater Summit on August 20-22, 

2019 at the Hyatt Regency Hill Country Resort in San Antonio, Texas. 

 

No action of the Board will be taken. 

 

 
 


